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Thursday 3rd October 2019  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I just wanted to write to you all following the curriculum session that we held last night. It was lovely to see 
so many parents there and I am very grateful for your support.  
  
I hope that parents can see that, as the new Headteacher of the school, I am completely committed to 
driving school improvement. I am so passionate about providing the best educational experience for your 
child/ren (during the time they are here) and want them to leave Gayton well equipped for the next stage 
of their education.  
  
There is no doubt, that Gayton is a very special place to be with dedicated teachers, governors, parents 
and pupils who are a true delight to be around. I just want to ensure that Gayton really does attain high 
standards of achievement and attainment for all our pupils, whilst maintaining its happy, friendly and 
welcoming atmosphere.  
  
I look forward to working in partnership with you all over the next few months and years as we embark on 
our exciting school improvement journey.  
  
We will be uploading the curriculum presentations to the school website over the next few days for your 
reference.  
  
Thank you for your support.  
Kind regards  
 
Mrs McAleny 
 
 
 
 


